
P2B / Alamo Police Service Advisory Committee 
Contra Costa County, California 

22 August 2022 

To: 
Contra Costa County, Office of The Sheriff 
Lieutenant Scott Wooden 

Re: Flock Safety Cameras 

Dear Lt. Wooden, 

At the request of Chair Joe Rubay Vice-Chair Christy Campbell the P2B Advisory Committee 
(“Committee”) recently reviewed and analyzed the Flock Safety Cameras (“Flock”) for the P2B area. At the 
July 2022 meeting the Committee unanimously voted to pay for installation and use of 12 Flock cameras.  

The Committee recognizes that each Flock camera will cost $2,800 annually per camera, with a one-time 
installation cost of $250 per camera.   

Please forwards our recommendation to the Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors for final approval. 

__________________________ 
Ross A. Hillesheim 

P2B Committee, Treasurer 


